Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-k Newsletter May 2019



<u>Important Bunny Bunch News!</u>

With the warm, sunny days ahead, we will be going outside more frequently. We are asking that each family bring in a bottle of sunscreen that will be used for all of the children, if you have not done so already. If your child has sensitive skin and needs to avoid a particular brand of sunscreen, please let us know. We also ask that your child brings/wears a pair of sneakers for playing outside! Thank you!!

We are proud to once again be participating in the St. Jude's Trike-a-Thon which will be taking place on Friday, May 10th. We are very excited and hope to raise money to help out this wonderful cause. Money is due no later than May 10th. Thank you!

The daycare will be closed on Monday, May 27th in observance of Memorial Day. We hope that you have a safe and happy holiday!

The children are encouraged to wear red, white, and blue on Friday, May 24th for Memorial Day! We will also be having a picnic for lunch on this day!

There will be no UPK on Enday, May 24th.

Pre-K 4 Graduation will be Wednesday June
12th at 6pm. Keep an eye out for invitations
in your child's cubby soon!

Happy Birthday!



This month we would like to wish Cade and Liam a very happy 2nd birthday, Avery a very happy 3nd birthday, Avery a very happy 3nd birthday, and Kendall, Chelsea, and Anna a very happy 5th birthday!! We would also like to wish Miss Barb and Miss Brianna a very happy birthday this month! We hope you all have a wonderful day!!

Star Teacherl

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss. Becky from our Boulevard, location! Miss. Becky has been with Bunny Bunch for six and a half years and has proven herself to be a true asset to our Bunny Bunch team! Miss. Becky is our cook, but is also a valuable aide throughout every classroom! She is always going the extra mile to lend a helping hand to those around her. Miss. Becky's reliability, ability. to work in any room and her personality are only. some of the reasons why we love her so much! Her hard work and dedication surely does not go unnoticed! All the children adore and are grateful for her, especially when she brings out lunch! We are so thankful for Miss. Becky in that she always knows the needs of each child individually and has their best. interest at heart. Miss. Becky is a thoughtful and helpful employee throughout the center and is always keeping things in order. We are so appreciative for everything that she does. Congratulations Miss. Becky, we love you!!!!!

STAR STUDENTS!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES! O

INFANT: Peter

TODDLER: Andrew

PRE-K3: Emily

Ella

PRE-K 4: Greyson Emmett

Emme

Ella

Infant News!

"Healthy Foods & Nutrition" is the theme this month in the Infant Room! The babies will be busy learning all about healthy foods, such as yummy fruits and vegetables. The stories and songs this month will focus on good nutrition. The fun crafts will have the children gluing bright tissue paper to make pineapple and making cute strawberry handprints! In addition, the infants will also be working hard as they create a very special gift for their wonderful mothers for Mother's Day. Miss Denise and the infants will also be getting outside for walks more as the sunny weather continues. This will be an exciting and enjoyable month for these little cuties!

The daycare will be closed on Monday, May 27th in observance of Memorial Day. We hope you all have a safe and happy holiday!

With the warm, sunny days ahead, we will be going outside more frequently. We are asking that each family bring in a bottle of sunscreen that will be used for all of the children, if you have not done so already. If your child has sensitive skin and needs to avoid a particular brand of sunscreen, please let us know. Thank you!!

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month,

Peter !!

Infant News!



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Peter !!

Peter is a happy, adorable, and super loveable little boy who is having so much fun in the Infant Room! This cutie is impressing us more and more each day with all that he does. He has been talking quite a bit lately and is standing all by himself—as well as starting to take steps too! He loves to crawl around the room and explore all of the fun toys. This little sweetie loves to be around all of his friends and always plays so nicely with everyone, he does a great job sharing! He is also having fun during Circle Time each day and his absolute favorite thing to do is to listen to stories! Peter is a handsome little boy whose big brown eyes will melt your heart and contagious smile will brighten your day! We are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow!!

Congratulations Peter!! We love you!!!

Toddler News!

Hooray for May" is this month's theme in the Toddler Room! We start off this fun month learning all about "Flowers". The toddlers will be making fun flower crafts such as coffee filter flowers, sunflowers, and will even be planting their own flowers! Our second week, "Transportation," will have the kiddos exploring different types of transportation. They will be making a truck out of familiar shapes and making a special traffic light snack, yum! During our following week, the children will learn all about "Butterflies!" They will be making fun crafts as they learn about the life cycle of a butterfly. During the next week, "Music," our children will become little musicians as they make their own maracas, drums, guitars, and tambourines. The toddlers will end this fun month learning all about "Healthy Food!" They will be doing fun crafts and activities to learn all about fruits and veggies. These little cuties will also be working hard on making presents for their wonderful mothers for mother's day and will be enjoying the nice weather! What a fun month this will be!

The St. Jude's Trike-a-Thon will be on Friday, May 10th! Please make sure you are labeling your child's bicycle and helmet with their first and last name. The money forms are due no later than that Friday.

Thank you!!

The daycare will be closed on Monday, May 27th in observance of Memorial Day. We hope you all have a safe and happy holiday!

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month,

Andrew!!

Toddler News!



Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Andrew!!

Andrew is a super loveable, friendly, and all around wonderful little boy who impresses us more each day! He is doing a great job during Circle Time and he loves to learn new things. He also loves to do all of his crafts and fun learning activities with his teachers and always does such a nice job. Andrew has been talking more and more and is so sweet to everyone. This happy and smiley little boy is nothing but nice to all of his friends, he loves to play with everyone and is a super sharer! Andrew is also very funny and loves to be silly. He is always making his teachers and friends laugh by making funny faces and doing silly dances!

Andrew really likes listening to stories, playing with the toy airplanes, and dancing to music. This handsome, smart, and adorable little boy is such a joy to be around and we are having so much fun watching him learn and grow!

Congratulations Andrew!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 3 News!

As sure as April showers have brought us spring flowers, May promises to bring sunny days and warmer weather as well as smiles to the children's faces as outdoor activities once again become a part of the Bunny Bunch experience!

"Hooray for May" is the theme this month for our Pre-K 3 class! We will start out the month with doing a lot of fun reading of classic stories and nursery rhymes with our two themes "Nursery Rhyme Time" and "Favorite Stories". The children will also be doing fun crafts and activities to go along throughout the week. "Butterfly Magic" is a theme that all of the children always absolutely love. They will be learning about butterflies and will even have their very own classroom caterpillars that they will watch progress through the stages and transform into beautiful butterflies! "Showers Of Flowers" will be a fun one for the kiddos as they learn all about plants and what they need to grow. They will even be planting their own seeds during this fun week! These

little cuties will also be working hard on making presents for their wonderful mothers to show them how much they love them on Mother's Day! May is gong to be a fun month for Miss Whitney and the Pre-K 3 class!

The St. Jude's Trike-a-Thon will be on Friday May 10th! Please make sure you are labeling your child's bicycle and helmet with their first and last name. The money forms are due no later than that Friday.

Thank you!!

The daycare will be closed on Monday, May 27th in observance of Memorial Day. We hope you all have a safe and happy holiday!

With the warm, sunny days ahead, we will be going outside more frequently. We are asking that each family bring in a bottle of sunscreen that will be used for all of the children, if you have not done so already. If your child has sensitive skin and needs to avoid a particular brand of sunscreen, please let us know. We also ask that your child brings/wears a pair of sneakers for playing outside! Thank you!!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Stars of the Month,

Emily & Ella!!

Pre-K 3 News!



Emily is our Star of the Month for her eagemess to learn on a daily basis!

Emily is a fun-loving and happy young lady who is having so much fun learning and playing each day at school! She is always ready to get into centers and do all of her work and is always smiling while working hard. Emily also loves to do Circle Time where you can find her excited to see what we are learning about that day. This bright girl is doing a great job with spelling and writing her name and is working hard to learn her letters and numbers. Not only does she love to learn, but she loves to have

fun and play! Emily has such a fun personality which makes others just love being around her. She is constantly making others laugh and smile and definitely brightens up the room each day. She loves to dance to music, color beautiful pictures, and read stories. Emily is a beautiful, kind, and loving young lady who we are very proud of!

We are excited to continue to watch this little cutie learn and grow!

Congratulations Emily!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 3 News!



bright and beautiful young lady who absolutely loves to learn! She is doing such a great job and we are very proud of her. Ella can always be found participating and answering questions during Circle Time, and when it is time to get into centers she is always one of the first ready! This cutie has been working very hard and she does a great job with all of her work. She can spell and trace her name and even knows her address. She is constantly impressing us with how quickly she learns new things. Ella loves to learn, but she also loves to have fun and play with all of her friends, who all just adore her. She loves to color and does an awesome job and she also loves to play with the baby dolls and animals! This sweetie gets along with absolutely everyone and her adorable smile lights up every room she goes into. She has such a fun and sweet personality and a big heart and is such a wonderful little girl who we love having here with us at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Ella!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 News!

"Hooray for May" is the theme in the Pre-K 4 Room this month! We will start off this busy month with a theme that all of the children always love. "Community Workers" will have this pre-k class learning all about different jobs that are an important part of the community. They will be doing fun activities as they learn about different jobs, such as designing their own stamps and being artists by making fun paintings. They will even be making a class book about what they want to be when they grow up. The following week, "Colorful Butterflies," will teach the children all about life cycles and symmetry. The children will also watch anxiously as their caterpillars grow, form cocoons and finally emerge as beautiful butterflies! "Soaring Through Spring" will have the kiddos exploring more about the Spring season. The next week, "Interesting Insects," will be a fun week for the children as they make fun crafts and learn about these little creatures that they will start to see as the nice weather continues. They will be making their own bugs as well as continuing to work on rhyming, sight words, and their math skills. They will also be busy making special gifts for their terrific mothers for Mother's Day this month! May is sure to be an exciting and busy month for this pre-k class!

The St. Jude's Trike-a-Thon will be on Friday May 10th! Please make sure you are labeling your child's bicycle and helmet with their first and last name. The money forms are due no later than that Friday.

Thank you!!

There will be no UPK on May 24th.

The daycare will be closed on Monday, May 27th in observance of Memorial Day. We hope you all have a safe and happy holiday!

With the warm, sunny days ahead, we will be going outside more frequently. We are asking that each family bring in a bottle of sunscreen that will be used for all of the children, if you have not done so already. If your child has sensitive skin and needs to avoid a particular brand of sunscreen, please let us know. We also ask that your child brings/wears a pair of sneakers for playing outside! Thank you!!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month, Greyson, Emmett, & Ella!!

Pre-K 4 News!



Greyson is our Star of the Month for his enthusiasm to learn each day!

Greyson is a very happy and fun-loving young man who has a great love for learning! He has been working very hard preparing for Kindergarten and is a quick leaner. He knows all of his letters, numbers, and shapes and is doing a great job with his writing and cutting skills. This bright young man enjoys doing centers and does a nice job with all of his work. Greyson has such a fun personality and is very kind and caring and others love being around him. You can count on him and his big smile to brighten up everyone's day. He is doing a great job with participating during Circle Time and always gets excited to answer questions. Greyson absolutely loves to play and have fun with his friends. He loves to build with the blocks, play pretend in the dress-up and boat center, and he is loving doing our good morning yoga! We are very proud of this handsome and friendly young man for all of the progress he has made this year and will miss him when he goes to Kindergarten!

Congratulations Greyson!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 News!



Emmett is our Star of the Month for his great participation each and every day during class! Emmett is a bright and hard working young man who loves to learn. All year long he has been making great progress and we know he is going to be more than ready for Kindergarten! You can always count on Emmett to answer questions and contribute to class discussions during Circle Time. He gets very excited to learn new things and he remembers things very quickly. He is doing awesome with learning sight words. He always gets a big smile when spelling the words for us and is very

proud, and so are we! During center time you can find Emmett working hard. He is doing especially well with his writing, which he loves to practice in his writing notebook. Emmett is a superstar when it comes to letters and he also knows his address and phone number! This handsome and happy young man loves to have fun with all of his friends, play pretend in the kitchen center, and draw awesome pictures! We are definitely going to miss this kind, caring, and fun-loving young man next year but know he will have so much fun! Congratulations Emmett!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 News!



Ella is a bright and sweet young lady who we love having in class. This beautiful girl comes in each day with a super cute outfit and bow or headband to match, she is very stylish! She does a wonderful job following directions and is always on her very best behavior. She is a great listener on the rug during Circle Time and story time. Ella gets into centers very nicely each day and she loves to do all of her work. She always concentrates and takes her time with her work and it always turns out so nicely! Ella's writing is amazing and so are her drawings. She is creative and artistic and she loves to do crafts which always look great. This sweetie loves to work with her teachers during centers and is a very loveable and kind young lady. During playtime you can find her doing puzzles, playing in the kitchen center, or building with the foam blocks. On Fridays Ella always has an awesome show & tell that she likes to show everyone. We love having this wonderful young lady here with us and will definitely miss her when she goes to Kindergarten! Congratulations Ella!! We love you!!!